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 ( a s  a n n e x e d ) .    

 

The Director of the Accessions Division (Mr. Chiedu Osakwe) briefed the IGA on: (i) the ratification 

developments concerning the 2011 accessions, namely, th e Russian Federation and Vanuatu; (ii) the two 2012 

LDC Accession Priorities (Lao PDR and Yemen); (iii) t he three 2012 non-LDC Accession Priorities (Kazakhstan, 

Serbia and Tajikistan); and (iv) the progress in ni ne active accession processes (Afghanistan, Algeria; 

Azerbaijan; The Bahamas; Belarus; Bosnia and He rzegovina; Ethiopia; Liberia; and Seychelles). 

 

  Mr. Osakwe reported to Members on the ratification status of the 2011 accessions, namely, the 

Russian Federation and Vanuatu.  The IGA was informed that the domestic ratification process of the Russian 

Federation was well underway.  The domestic ratification process in Vanuatu was nearing conclusion.  

 

Regarding the two 2012 LDC Accession Priorities, the IGA was informed that Lao PDR was in the 

process of finalizing its last outst anding bilateral market access negotiations.  It was expected that Lao PDR 

would sign the bilateral agreement with Ukraine on the ma rgins of the next Working Party meeting (scheduled for 

12 July).  The draft Accession Package for Yemen was virtual ly complete subject to the conclusion of bilateral 

market access negotiations with Ukraine. 

  

On the three 2012 non-LDC Accession Priorities, the Secretariat noted that progress was being made 

on the accession of Kazakhstan.  Kazakhstan had submitted the s ubstantial balance of outstanding 

chapters/sections to the Secretariat at the end of June.  The next round of meetings was envisaged for the 

s e c o n d  h a l f  o f  J u l y .   T h e  I G A  w a s  a l so informed that the Accession of Tajikistan was progressing well and that a 

revised draft Working Party Report was circulated on 19 June.   

  

The Director of the Accessions Division commended t he level of commitment by the Government of 

Liberia to its accession process thus far and encoura ged the Membership to attend the first meeting of the 

Working Party (scheduled for 11 July).  A high-level Dele gation from Monrovia would be attending.  The IGA was 

also informed that Seychelles had recently estab





  


